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HB 2025 is not a wise choice for funding for Transportation and infrastructure 

improvements.  Increasing taxes, fees, and adding additional charges is a burden for 

ALL Oregonians. The only thing accomplished is to make our state less affordable 

and cause more businesses to close and/or relocate to other states.  Please for the 

sake of all of us, DO NOT move forward with HB 2025.  You can do better for 

Oregon. No more waste. Oregon is much more than Portland Metro.  Please don't 

strangle us with increased taxes & fees.   


